CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

-~

From the Private Secretary 14 June 1984

The Prime Minister has enquired insistently when she may
expect the papers on controls on anti-satellite systems and on
chemical weapons which the Defence Secretary has undertaken to
produce. She recalls that it is now some months since both
were commissioned and hopes that they can be available very
shortly. I should be grateful if you would let Charles Powell

know by'when the Prime Minister may expect to receive them.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Len Appleyard

(Foreign and Commonwealth Office).

Richard Mottram, Esq.,
Ministry of Defence,
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